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On August 15, the Illinois Power Agency (IPA) released the draft 2025 Electricity Procurement Plan, which 
sets forth the IPA’s block energy and capacity procurement approach to meet the supply requirements of 
residential and small commercial customers taking electricity supply service from Ameren Illinois, 
Commonwealth Edison, and MidAmerican Energy Company.  
  
The IPA welcomes public comments on the draft Electricity Procurement Plan. Written comments are 
due on Monday, September 16. The Agency will also hold three virtual public hearings (one for each 
utility service territory) for the draft Electricity Procurement Plan on Thursday, September 12. For more 
information on how to participate in these virtual hearings, and how to submit written comments, see the 
draft 2025 Electricity Procurement Plan’s Cover Letter and Hearing Notice:   
  

• Cover Letter and Hearing Notice   
• Draft 2025 Electricity Procurement Plan    
• Appendices 

  
To view the draft 2025 Electricity Procurement Plan and other relevant documents, please visit the Plans 
Under Development page on the IPA website. 

https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20240815-2025-draft-procurement-plan-cover-letter-15-aug-2024-final-clean.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/content/dam/soi/en/web/ipa/documents/20240815-draft-2025-electricity-procurement-plan-15-aug-2024.pdf
https://ipa.illinois.gov/energy-procurement/2025-appendices.html
https://ipa.illinois.gov/energy-procurement/plans-under-development.html
https://ipa.illinois.gov/energy-procurement/plans-under-development.html

